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Sixth Form Admissions 
 
Congratulations on completing the final stages of your Year 11 studies; it was great to see so many of you 
throughout the exam season and we look forward to celebrating with you at Prom. 
 
The next key date is RESULTS DAY on Thursday 22nd August.   
 
Once you have collected your results envelope you will need to officially enrol on your courses OR release your 
place to other waiting students.   
 
Please come to the Sixth Form staff who will: 
 

- Check your eligibility. 
- Confirm your courses (or make any changes you might wish to make). 
- Collect your admissions pack. 
- Issue you with your Sixth Form joining instructions. 

 
If you are not going to be at Results Day to collect your results you can email sixthform@oriel.w-sussex.sch.uk 
once you have received your results to enrol.  However, please be aware that you may need to wait for a 
response as staff will only be checking emails once a day and once courses are full this may impact your available 
choices. 
 
If we need to meet with you to discuss your programme of study, we will invite you in to do so on Tuesday 3rd 
September. 
 
On Wednesday 4th September (if you have completed enrolment) you will be given a time slot to: 
 
- have your photograph taken for ID card 
- return your admissions pack 
- collect your timetable 
 
If you are away on this date, please let us know so that we can make alternative arrangements.  
 
You will have Preparing for Success activities to complete on Thursday 5th September; lessons will commence on 
Friday 6th September.  
 
Enjoy the summer break- you’ve earned it! I look forward to working with you in September. 
 

 
Mrs Denman 
Head of Sixth Form  

mailto:sixthform@oriel.w-sussex.sch.uk

